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Presidentôs Pen 

   I hope everyone had a nice 4th of 
July and was able to spend time 
with their families.  The 4th of July 
is one of my favorite holidays.  We 
are so fortunate to live in such a 
great nation with so much freedom. 
 
Just as a reminder, this month we 

will collect school supplies to donate to HAAM.  Any and all 
participation is greatly appreciated. 
 
There will be shopping opportunities at our July meeting.  Stacy 
Johnson from Cupcakes Quilt Shop will be our speaker.  She is 
going to show us the latest and greatest things from the Spring 
Market and will have lots of goodies for sale.   
 
Hope to see all of you at the meeting. 
 
If you fully obey the Lord your God and carefully follow all his 
commands I give you today, The Lord your God will set you 
high above all the nations on earth.  Deuteronomy 27:16 
 
Kay McKinney 



 

 

VOLUNTEER WORK HOURS RECORD 

 

Name:   

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Organization Benefitting:  

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Item:    

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Hours:  _______________________ 

The first Tuesday of each month the L Bee J Bee meets from 
11:00 AM to 2:00 PM at the May Community Center in 
Huffman.  Our quilts are donated to the Harris Health System 
in December of each year.  Bee members work on a quilt 
project each month as a group and talk faster than our 
machines run.   The fabric, batting and backing is provided by 
the guild.  Sewing machines are available at the Center if you 
donôt want to bring your own.  Rulers, rotary cutters, mats, 
ironing board & iron are also available.  Just bring your basic 
supplies ï scissors, pins and thread.   

If you make a quilt to donate to Harris Health System, Quilt of 
Valor or Humble ISD Pregnancy Resource, please use the 
following form when you turn in your quilt so the service hours 
can be recorded. 

Please remember to bring completed quilts to the July 
meeting. 

Please feel free to contact Liz Richardson, 832.527.2458 or 
Kay McKinney, 713.818.9106 if you have any questions. 

L Bee J Bee News 



WHAT YOU MAY HAVE MISSED 

 

We had Rhonda Dort 

come visit us last month, 

and shared some of her 

beautiful quilted creations. 

 

Find her website here. 

Last Monthôs Guest Speaker 

http://www.dotcollinsquilter.com/


June Show and Tell 



Bits ôn Pieces 
I donôt know about you, but 

Independence Day is my favorite 

holiday. The fireworks, the bbq, the 

freedoms we enjoy. Such a good day! 

Who doesnôt love Independence? 

 

http://faithandfabricdesign.com/2017/02/crab-quilt-pattern.html
http://cluckclucksew.com/2013/06/finished-scrappy-summer-and-pattern.html

